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Realheart Changes From Quarterly to Biannual 
Financial Reporting
Västerås, Sweden, June 27, 2025 – Scandinavian Real Heart AB (publ) announces 
today that the company is shifting from issuing financial reports once per quarter 
to semi-annual reporting. The change is made as a strategic decision intended to 
free up time for the company’s management to be dedicated to the development of 
Realheart® TAH and increase cost efficiency. Consequently, the financial reporting 
will comprise three reports: one for the first half-year, one for the second half-year
/full year, and an annual report.

The decision to shift from quarterly to biannual reporting follows the company’s internal overview 
and is an initiative to increase product development efficiency and decrease company costs. The 
transition is made in accordance with marketplace rules (First North Growth Market Rulebook, 
chapter 4.4). The company will continue to update the market via its official channels, including 
press releases and social media, on notable events connected to the company’s activities. As 
previously communicated, all future communications from Realheart will be in English.

For more information, please contact:
Ina Laura Perkins, CEO
Phone: +46 (0) 70 406 49 21 
E-mail: inalaura.perkins@realheart.se
Certified Adviser: Svensk Kapitalmarknadsgranskning AB, www.skmg.se

About Us
Scandinavian Real Heart AB (publ) is developing the first artificial heart that mimics the shape, 
function, and blood flow pattern of the human heart. These unique product features provide 
completely new opportunities to save lives and give patients a good quality of life while waiting for 
a heart transplant. In the future, artificial hearts may also become an alternative to transplantation 
for broader groups of patients with severe heart failure. Realheart® TAH (Total Artificial Heart) is 
now being evaluated in extensive preclinical trials ahead of a first clinical study in patients. The 
company's shares are traded on Nasdaq Stockholm First North Growth Market. For more 
information, visit www.realheart.se
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